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In a Notification to Parties dated 18 January, the UNFCCC Executive Secretary invited Parties
who wished to be associated with the Copenhagen Accord to transmit this information to the
Secretariat. Iceland hereby signals its wish to be associated with the Copenhagen Accord and
will provide the information requested by para. 4 in the Accord soon.

On behalf of the Minister




